Sponsor: Administration

TOWN OF FRANKLIN

RESOLUTION 18-58

Acceptance of Gift — Franklin Public Library

WHEREAS, The Franklin Public Library will receive a generous donation
not to exceed $4,887 from The Franklin Library Association to
fund a new Podium for the Franklin Public Library.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT:

The Town Council of the Town of Franklin on behalf of Franklin Public Library
gratefully accepts this generous donation to fund a new Podium.

This resolution shall become effective according to the provisions of the Town of
Franklin Home Rule Charter.

DATED: , 2018 VOTED:
UNANIMOUS:
A TRUE RECORD ATTEST: YES: NO:

ABSTAIN: ABSENT:
Teresa M. Burr
Town Clerk

Glenn Jones, Clerk
Franklin Town Council



o of Frauklin

Town Administrator L R
Tel: (508) 520-4949 & Fax: (508) 520-4903

355 East Central Street
Franklin, Massachusetts 02038-1352

October 10, 2018

Franklin Library Association
118 Main Street
Franklin, MA 02038

Dear Franklin Library Association:

On behalf of the Town of Franklin, | would like to thank you for your recent donation to the
Franklin Public Library.

We appreciate your generosity and find it gratifying that you have chosen to give back to the
community. Please call if | can ever be of assistance.

Jeffr
Town Administrator

cc: Felicia Ofti, Library Director
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To SCOTT NOLAN <scott39@comcast.net> Copy Felicia Oti <foti@franklinma.gov> ¢
Chrissy Whelton <cwhelton@franklinma.gov>

Scott:
Thank you for the voice mail and as always you're commitment to the Library! Wow!

As | said, maybe in my previous email the amount was $4,887. If you bring in tomorrow, or even next Tuesday, lII
put t on the Oct 17th Council agenda for acceptance and make sure we accept it for the podium to get the PR.

Thanks and gain and let me know if there is anything else | can do for you?!
Very truly yours,

Jamie Hellen

Deputy Town Administrator

Town of Franklin

355 East Central Street

Franklin, MA 02038-1352

Office: 508-553-4887

Mobile: 508-570-8051

Email: jhellen@franklinma.gov
Twitter | Facebook | You Tube | Web

This email is intended for municipal / educational use only and must comply with the Town of Franklin and Franklin Public
School's policies and state/federal laws. Under Massachusetts Law, any email created or received by an employee of The
Town of or Franklin Public Schools is considered a public record. All email correspondence is subject to the requirements of
M.G.L. Chapter 66. This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any
review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete
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